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:n the District Office, the documents and daily records

forwarded by the Division Engineers, after havini:

fir;'5t copied them consecutively on the Weekly Pro-

gress Report forms, and in the proper columns.

It is intended that there shall be distinct Weekly
Progress Reports for each separate Contract, pre-

parod as above described, and regularly transmitted

to me.

SANDFORD FLEMING,
Chief Engineer.


